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My name is Nolan Hageman and 
I was recently elected the VNR 
of Recruitment for this year. I am 
a junior majoring in Agronomy. 
I grew up in Northeast Iowa 
in the town of Ossian. It is an 
honor to serve in this position. 
Recruiting a great initiate class 
heavily depends on the alumni 
support. If you know someone 
who would make a great asset 
to Eta Chapter, it is vital that 
you make a recommendation for 
him. This can easily be done via 
our website www.isuagr.org. I 
can also be contacted at (563) 
380-1103 or at nolanh@iastate.
edu.  It would be ideal to get all 
the recommendations by April 
1st. This will allow a few days to 
invite the potential new mem-
bers to Greek-Get-Away April 5th 
through the 7th. Thank you for 
all of your support; we greatly 
appreciate it!
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Founders’ Day will be on March, 2nd, 2013. It will 
be at the Alumni Center here in Ames. The address 
for the building is 420 Beach Ave., Ames, IA. The 
dress for the event will be formal attire. The cost 
for adults will be $20 and for children under 10 
will be $5.

The schedule is as follows:

12:00PM                 Annual Meeting
12:00PM                 Ladies Auxiliary Meeting
2:00PM                   Banquet with Awards
  
If you have any questions about the event feel 
free to e-mail our VNR of Alumni Relations Jake 
Armstrong at army92@iastate.edu. We hope to see 
you all there!

Pictured above are the spring 2013 New Initiates. 
From left to right: Grant Beeler, Leo Kruse, and 
Kilian Van Soelen.

Pictured above are the members of Eta Chapter 
that attended the AGR Leadership Conference in 
Nashville, TN on Feb. 15th and 16th. The weekend 
was spent networking and gaining ideas to help 
improve our chapter.

Varieties

Pictured above are AGR’s performing in their 
Varieties skit. We will performing in Sweepstakes 
on Feb. 22nd and 23rd.


